
 

 
  

Contact: Paul Morsanuto 
Phone: 0477 333 915 

Email: paul.morsanuto@waternsw.com.au 
 
Northern Beaches Council Our ref: IDAS1149060 
 Your ref: A-65494  
  
daplanningportal@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au  
                                   

24 May 2023 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
RE: Proposed Development DA MOD 2023/0230 
Lot 1 DP 402645  
99 Old Pittwater Road, Brookvale NSW 2100 
 
I refer to your recent referral regarding Integrated Development Application DA 
MOD 2023/0230 for modifications to the excavation, and ceiling to floor heights to 
the approved building. 
 
WaterNSW has reviewed the proposed amendments. The information provided 
indicates that there are no changes to the water supply work to take groundwater. 
 
The General Terms of Approval (IDAS 1144380) issued on 12 July 2022 are still current 
and we have no objections to the proposed amendments. 
 
Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via 
phone on 0477 333 915 or by email to paul.morsanuto@waternsw.com.au. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Paul Morsanuto 
Water Regulation Officer 
WaterNSW 
 


